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I think a big question is how we do the online group 

– whether it is just an online forum which people visit as and when they want

 or whether we attempt telephone based audioconferencing 

or an audio based virtual classroom so that people can come together online.  

Or perhaps all three as people’s wishes may be different.

I think whatever happens it will be very important to have a very clear structure, my experience of audioconferencing classes with coaching and my own virtual classroom teaching tells me that this is important. 

Time periods are probably best kept to one hour rather than two because in some ways it is more intense. 

What is sticking me a bit like Dave is the actual content we are to administer if we go for audioconferencing or virtual classrooms. I think it would make most sense for those running the physical workshops to do a good part of the presentation, it is not that hard online if you have someone to help you with the management. 

I also notice that we want different people doing different bits which makes sense, it is difficult to imagine inspiring, and nannying a bit over carbon calculations, and then having an open discussion and being prayer leader as well. Certainly sharing is much more appealing. 

If it is just a forum, we leave it to individuals to read the materials, we will not be working together in time and we will need to encourage them and put the people bit into it with emails and moderator comments to keep things moving. People will visit when they choose and I suspect in most such forums it is not often enough. 

We also need to make it easy in terms of passwords, easy access etc – I have an interesting time keeping up with linked in or twitter or some of the others that I use even less whereas I am permanently set to facebook so usually get a daily new bulletin for my more ‘active’ friends.

